
Dear Sirs,

In relation to the above development application, I would like to state my wholehearted support, and hope that 
it will be successful.

My family and friends have enjoyed many a happy occasion at Hugos, and have always been impressed by the 
courteous and friendly staff operating this splendid restaurant.      I am of the opinion that the additional public 
space and seating over the lower deck and southern promenade will only enhance what is now an already 
stunning venue.

Yours faithfully,
JULIA M. DENT
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